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22nd October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A polite reminder, school finishes on Friday 25th October 2024, at 3:20pm, for the half term  
holidays. 
 
School re-opens on Monday 4th November 2024. Gates open at 8:40am and school starts at 
8.50am. 
 
We hope you have a safe and enjoyable time with your families. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Headteacher 
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